
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5
th

 February 2019 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We are looking into the possibility of running an Art Club after school during the summer term. The club 

would be run by a company called ART4. You can follow their clubs and see examples of their art work via 

their twitter feed @ART4creativity1. 

 

ART4 offers the children the chance to create a fabulous portfolio of dynamic art work over the course of 6 

weeks. It provides specialist Art teaching to children in both Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2, giving all pupils the 

chance to explore and develop their artistic talents. During each club the children undertake a wide variety 

of exciting and engaging creative projects, using a range of techniques and materials, specifically designed 

to fire their imaginations and maximise their artistic potential.  

 

There are 20 spaces available for the club which would operate between 3.15pm and 4.45pm or 5:00pm 

(TBC) for a 6 week period.   Sessions are booked in six weekly blocks at a cost of £6.00 per week and would 

be billed directly to parents at £36.00 per space per child. This includes the cost of the tuition and all the 

materials which are provided by ART4. We are looking at a Wednesday or Thursday for the club, again this is 

to be confirmed. 

 

If you would be interested in your child having this opportunity could you fill in the slip below and return it 

to the school office by Monday 11
th

 February. This does not guarantee a space as this is a letter of interest. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Turner 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

Art Club  – expression of interest 

 

Name of child……………………………………………………………………………..   Class……………… 

My child would be interested in a place at  

 

Key Stage 1 Art Club 

 

Key Stage 2 Art Club 

 

I understand that there would be a cost of £6 per week to be paid as a £36.00 payment to the club provider. 

 


